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September 11, 1970 

Hon. Richard Kleindienst 
Deputy Attorney General 
Department of Justice 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Kleindienst: 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter to me which my 
client, Mr. Harold Weisberg, has asked me to 
forward to you, as his case (C.A. 718-70), accord-
ing to your office, is still in litigation. 

When the litigation is ended, I shall ask Mr. 
Weidberg to correspond with you directly. 

Sincerely yours, 

BFscrr 
Encl. 

Bernard Fensterwald, Jr. 

bccs Mr. Harold Weisberg 


